Special Meeting of Contractors to amend the Thames Valley LPC Constitution – 9th March 2023

Email and Postal Voting Form
Under the provisions of the LPC constitution contractors unable to attend the special meeting may vote by email or post. To do so please complete this form ensuring that it reaches the returning officer by 
6pm on 7th March 2023.  Email and postal votes received by that time will be added to the votes cast at the special meeting.
No amendments can be proposed to the new constitution either on this voting form or at the special meeting. If you do not accept the changes recommended by your LPC, please try to attend the special meeting rather than voting in advance. 

Casting your vote: Please tick one option only
Please click here to view information to help you make your choice.

	[bookmark: _Hlk126574095]I accept the changes to the LPC constitution
	

	I do not accept the changes to the LPC constitution
	

	I plan to attend the special meeting to discuss the revised LPC constitution and to cast my vote in person
	



About your vote
One vote will be permitted per contract owned (i.e. one vote per NHS ODS code) in the LPC area.

	Contractor name

	

	Pharmacy name

	

	ODS code(s)

	

	Address and postcode

	



Declaration 
I confirm that I am the pharmacy owner or authorized on their behalf to complete this form.

	Signed
	

	Print name
	

	Date
	



This form should be returned by 6pm on 7th March 2023. You will only be able to cast your vote at the special meeting after this time. Email to office@pharmacythamesvalley.org.uk or post to 28 Raymond Road, Maidenhead, SL6 6DF.

